
 

 

 

P6 Fishing Trips 

Friday 20th May 2022 

Dear parents/guardians, 

Your child will be going on a fishing trip next month. Our children went on this trip last year and 

thoroughly enjoyed the experience, so we are delighted to be in a position to avail of the trips again 

this year for our P6 and P7 children. 

On the appropriate day (see below), your child should come to school dressed in their own clothing 

suitable for outdoor activity and should bring in a packed lunch and food for a break. Those entitled 

to free school meals will be provided with a lunch. The children will be provided with equipment and 

a trained leader will guide them through the activities, discussing any relevant health and safety 

issues. 

The children should come to school as normal and should return at the designated time so will be 

leaving school at the usual time. 

The cost of the trip will be £6 which should be paid on or before Monday 6th June. If you have any 

queries, please contact me in the school at 90-614546. 

Kinds regards, 

C Donnelly 
Principal 
 

 
P6 Fishing Trips 

Date  Class Times 

Tuesday 7th June P6AMcC Returning @ 2.45pm 

Wednesday 8th June P6AB Returning @ 2.45pm 

 
 
 

_______________________________________________________________    
 

 
 
I have enclosed £6 and give permission for my child to go on the fishing trip. 
 
 
Pupil name: _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature:______________________________________________ 
 


